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Comments: Just a Thank you to the forest service for all you have done and are going to do!! And please add the

continued dispersed camping  in Tincup area to your project.  It has been wonderful and we have enjoyed the

return of wildlife and the regeneration of the grasses and flowers!! And no trash all  along Mirror lake road! Thank

you again. Please keep this permanently if at all possible.


